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Friday 21st May 2021 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Pyjamarama Day! 
A huge thank you for your support on pyjamarama day! The children (and staff!) 

enjoyed the day; take a look at the class blog pages for more information about 

what classes got up to! We raised £135.43 for the Booktrust charity, so a really big 

thank you for your support. 

 

Happy Shoesday! 
Another big thank you for your support on Tuesday last week when children 

wore their ‘happy’ shoes to school for the day! We raised a total of £108.31 

which will go to the Living Streets charity.  
 

 

 

Anaphylaxis Awareness Day 
Next week it’s ‘allergy awareness week’ and as such, we’ll be 

taking some time to think about allergies in our base or class 

assemblies.  Also, to raise awareness of allergies, we’re asking 

everyone to wear something orange on Friday 28th May; this 

could be a t-shirt, a hair bobble, or even a tie!  It will be normal school uniform, but with something 

orange added! 

You could take a look on the following two websites for more information: 

https://www.anaphylaxis.org.uk/allergy-awareness-week-2021/  

https://www.allergyuk.org/allergy-awareness-week-2021  

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/page/?title=Blogs&pid=6
https://www.anaphylaxis.org.uk/allergy-awareness-week-2021/
https://www.allergyuk.org/allergy-awareness-week-2021
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Sports Week and Sports Day 
We mentioned in our last newsletter that Mr. Pharoah has been busy planning 

our upcoming sports week for after half term.  Next week you should receive 

an email from school detailing further information and a timetable of activities 

for your child’s class. Keep an eye on your inbox!  
 

 

Crossdale PTA  
This year the Crossdale PTA have done a 

brilliant job of running fundraising activities, 

despite the COVID-19 Pandemic.   

 

It was great to see so many faces at the latest 

meeting on Wednesday 19th – thank you to 

those who attended! 

 

One fundraising event that is ongoing, is the ‘Your school lottery’; take a look at the PTA blog page for 

more information.  

 

The PTA have also started busily planning an event for the end of term, which will combine our annual 

‘Football Fun’ evening, with a few extra stalls.  More information will be coming soon regarding the 

upcoming ‘Summer Fun’ event, but keep your diary free for after school on Friday 9th July! 

 

 

Staffing for September 2021 

We know that many of you are keen to know who your child’s class 

teacher will be in September. Due to several staff changes, we still need to 

finalise some details, but as soon as we have agreed our staffing structure 

for the upcoming academic year, we’ll let you know!  

 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/blog/?pid=6&nid=28&storyid=3062

